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From: sannie heisler [mailto:sannieheisler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 5:01 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection 

Hello, 

I grew up in Toronto and came to this beautiful island in 1979.   

In Toronto we saw the closing of the small businesses as the larger business took over.  Gone were the Mom & 
Pop restaurants, the small convenience stores, the personal friendly service.  All for the sake of giving the multi 
billion dollar business more money.   

Moving here to PEI, I saw these small businesses that were still open and were part of the community, the 
vision of a friendly province.  But the big businesses have moved in and many of these quaint small businesses 
have closed their doors.   

PEI needs tourism. And tourists love seeing these small businesses.  They can see the large businesses 
anywhere.   

STOP letting these businesses overrun this beautiful province before its too late. 

Say NO to DP Murphy!  They've ruined this province enough and have not contributed to the welfare of the 
citizens of PEI.    

Listen to the people who live here, pay their taxes, and have every right to a voice!!   

Sannie Heisler  


